
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        5/1/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have been, very generously, given sponsorship by Camida towards the cost 

of our trip to the RDS, Dublin on Friday 13th January for the Young Scientist 

competition. 

We hope to leave at approx. 6.30am that morning and return at 6.30pm approx. 

We are in a position to offer a seat on the bus to any parent who wishes to travel 

with us. 

Kindly complete the Google form attached so that we can book an appropriate 

sized bus  https://forms.gle/RPbT2xzgV17Dj6w68 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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